NE/2010/3120/DC3

35m Ack

Sent:

28 March 2011 22:22

To:

Planning

Subject:

Concerns regarding Splashlands Stanborough Rd WGC

PLANNING 12 PARTMENT

2 9 MAR 2011

RECEIVED

Dear Mrs Smith,

I wish to comment on the recent plans put forward to developed a Splashland centre on Stanborough Rd in WGC. I am a local resident and I am concerned that there will be a considerable amount of noise/disruption from people walking through to the splashlands during the days/weekends and the build up of noise from the splashlands itself. I am also concerned about the impact this development will have on my road Amethyst Walk and also Lemsford Lane. I fear that parking will be over crowed and congested in both these roads when this facility is open. May I also state that Amethyst walk is for residents parking only and I am concerned this will be abused by visitors. The parking in my area is already busy.

I would be grateful to discuss these over the phone with you.

Regards